
Bayshore/LaGuna Dr.
Safety Alternatives
Study Information
Session
1 p.m., Monday, July 7 
Hybrid meeting, attend via Zoom or in person at City Hall

Attend in Person
 

Venice City Hall located at 
401 W. Venice Ave, Venice. 
Request to speak using
the the kiosk in council
chambers. Speakers are
time stamped, placed in a
queue and called upon by
the City Clerk/staff. 

How to Participate 

Submit Written Public
Comment  

Provide written public comment 
in advance by mail or email and
must include your full name and
address. Mail to City Clerk, 401 W.
Venice Avenue, Venice, FL 34285 
or submit by email to
BayshoreCorridor@dmkassoc.com 

Attend Virtually 
 

Using the Zoom link below,
join in the information
session virtually: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/
83427605215 

Register to speak via:
https://bit.ly/45I1TK5

Questions?  For technical assistance or questions on viewing the meeting contact the IT Help Desk 941-998-7436. 
For questions concerning the informational session contact BayshoreCorridor@dmkassoc.com. 

DMK Associates, Inc., is conducting a study at
the request of the City of Venice to assess
potential alternatives to improve roadway safety
the entire length of Bayshore/Laguna Dr. from
Tarpon St. to Tarpon Center Dr. A hybrid in-
person/virtual Information Gathering session
will be hosted by DMK and the City to solicit
input from the public for consideration in the
study. After a brief presentation, comments will
be heard from all those who sign up to speak.

Save Your Spot

You can register to provide
public comment no more
than three (3) days before
the July 7 meeting, by saving
your spot in the queue
online at:
https://bit.ly/45I1TK5 
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